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Umatilla County Elections Press Release 

May 2024 Primary Election Voters’ Pamphlet Candidate Spelling Error 

 

Pendleton, Oregon— April 25, 2024 —  

 

Umatilla County Elections Division has been made aware of a misspelled name on the 

Umatilla County portion of the Voters’ Pamphlet, listing the names of candidates who submitted 

a candidate statement.  

The name that was not spelled correctly in the listing is McKennon O’Rourke McDonald, 

candidate for Mayor, City of Pendleton.  Umatilla County Elections would like to apologize to 

McKennon O’Rourke McDonald for the error and assure the voters of Pendleton that her name is 

spelled correctly in the candidate paid portion of the voter pamphlet and on the ballot.   

If you have any questions about the May Primary Election or registering to vote, please 

feel free to contact our office by phone at (541) 278-6254 or you can email us at 

elections@umatillacounty.gov. 
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Director of Administrative Services 
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